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MASSIVE Thanks 
As the year draws to a close I wanted to pay tribute to every-

one pulling together. You don’t need for me to outline the 

challenges of this year, but I am compelled to thank all of 

those staff members who have supported you through the 

strangest and most challenging year of anyone's career. 

I’d like to pay respect to your tutors Safina and Subject 

Leaders for EVERYTHING that they have done this year.  

Last but not least on the list of ‘thanks’ is Ellie Dudley. Sev-

eral of you will already be aware, but Ellie will be leaving us at the end of term in order to embark upon the next step of her 

own career, having secured a place on a PGCE for next year and journeying towards being an outstanding Primary school 

teacher. On behalf of the whole of Sixth Form, I would like to thank you for the incredible impact that you have had us this 

year and only wish that we could have kept hold of you for longer. 

Which Week? 
This Week: 19th July Week 2 

End of term: Tuesday 20th July Sixth Sense 

For any information or feedback, please email John Bowers at jbowers@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

Summer Summer Summer-Time  
You will require little reminder from me that next year is such an important year for you all. The mantra for 

over the course of much of the pandemic has been to “Stay at Home, Protect the NHS, Save Lives”. As highly 

independent individuals,  you all have a massive part to play in this. For most of you, YOU are responsible for 

your what you do, where you go and how interactive you are with those around. Moving forwards, I feel that 

your ability to continue with a careful approach to distance around others will not only genuinely protect your-

self and those around you, but will also protect your ability to protect your education and ability to progress within your qualifications.  

Continuity is the key to your studies. All of you will have found a very clear difference to your knowledge and understanding when on-

site, versus that of working remotely. Without a doubt, we see the best of you when you are here, and we therefore would like to sus-

tain this approach at every cost, however, your behaviors and approach to remaining safe are highly relevant factots that have a conse-

quence when this is not achieved. 

I really hope that you all succeed in detaching from the academic year over the Summer. That you enjoy the ‘downtime’ from yet anoth-

er pandemic year and maybe enjoy an ice-cream or two!  

PLEASE remain safe, PLEASE follow the guidance and PLEASE come back to us for your Lateral Flow Test on Friday 3rd September, to 

then start back on Monday 6th September at 8.30am. All details about registering for you LFT and the date of return can be found via 

the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/?wpfb_dl=348  

Quiz Champions 2021 

Following a serious battle for quiz supremacy between both 

Mr Carrington’s and Mrs John-Crosslin’s groups over th e 

course of the whole year, I would like to congratulate 

Rositta’s group for winning this year’s ‘Battle Royal’ with an 

average result of 17.71 points vs the 2nd placed 16.57 of 

Richard’s group. Who knows; a bit of rest and relaxation  

whilst keeping up to date with current affairs, and maybe 

next term’s crown could fall to Richard’s group...or another? 

...and YOU 

https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/?wpfb_dl=348

